
SINNINGTON LOCAL HISTORY GROUP 

Open meeting Wednesday 19th March at 7.30 pm in the Village 
Hall. 
A talk by Steve Peet, 'A history of Kirkbymoorside in pictures' 
All are welcome, refreshments provided, non-members £2 
admission. 
Sinnington Local History Group 

SINNINGTON LOCAL HISTORY GROUP 

VE DAY / MAY FAIR 

In recognition of the 80-year anniversary of VE Day, the History 
Group is hoping to have a display of memories of that day.  
Do you, your family members or friends have any reminiscences 
or personal experiences from that time? If you’re willing to 
share those memories we would love to hear from you.  
Please send your thoughts and recollections to 
pahharkness@aol.com or philipaqsquith@icloud.com  and we 
will do the rest.  Thank you 
Sinnington Local History Group 
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MAY FAIR PLANNING MEETING 

A May Fair planning meeting has been arranged for Wednesday 
26th March, 7pm in the Village Hall meeting room.  
If you're interested in being involved in helping with this 
important village event, please come along to this meeting.  If 
you're unable to attend but wish to help on the day please 
contact Alison Mitchell at alison.4thcott@btinternet.com to 
register your interest.  
Sinnington Village Hall Committee 

CLEAR YOUR CLUTTER 

Just doing a survey to see if anyone would be interested in a 
village Garage/Table Top sale later in the year. A village map 
would be available for buyers to see where the sales are being 
held and residents would run their own sales from their homes. 
If anyone would be interested, please email 
sallycrum.edwards@btinternet.com so we can gauge if it is 
worthwhile. 
Sally Edwards 

VILLAGE HALL QUIZZES - 2025 

As usual, quizzing will be on the first Monday of every month, 
apart from May, when it will be on the second Monday, because 
of the fair.  Dates are: 
 
3rd March 7th April 12th May 
2nd June 7th July 4th August 
1st September 6th October 3rd November 
and the Christmas quiz - Monday 1st December. 
Alison Moody 
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ALL SAINTS CHURCH 

Our treasurer is leaving the district and so creating a vacancy. If 
anyone in the village (does not have to be a churchgoer) with 
the expertise to oversee the church's finances, prepare our 
annual accounts and would be interested in taking up the role, 
please contact one of the churchwardens, Ruth Wass, 01751 
431335 or Sue Pickersgill, 01751 432934. 
The annual spring clean of the church has been arranged for 
MONDAY, March 24, from 10am. If anyone can spare a couple 
of hours to assist the help will be much appreciated. Please 
bring brushes, dusters etc.   
The annual Lent Lunch will be held in the village hall on 
Thursday, April 10th to support Ryedale Special Families.  
Further details in the April newsletter. 
The All Saints Team 

A BRIGHT FUTURE FOR THE NEWSLETTER 

With the recent imposition of bank charges on the Newsletter 
bank account the Trustees have taken steps to ensure current 
funds are not significantly depleted.  Following discussions with 
the Village Hall Committee it has been agreed that from Spring 
this year the financial administration of the Village Newsletter 
will come under the umbrella of the Village Hall.  This action also 
ensures the newsletter has wider access to any possible 
financial help in the form of grants etc. thereby supporting the 
future of the Newsletter.  It will still retain its independence 
with the day to day running of the newsletter remaining with 
the Editors, supported by the Trustees.  
Village Newsletter Trustees 



AND THANK YOU… 

Thank you to the Sinnington Village History Group for their kind 
donation to the Village Newsletter.  
Village Newsletter Trustees 

  

DIARY REMINDERS 

• Village Lunch – Hot lunch Thursday 6th March 

• Quiz night – Monday 3rd March 

• Coffee & Book Swap – Wednesday 19th March 

• Games Night – Monday 31st March 

• Village tidy-up – Coming soon 

100 CLUB 

The following were winners of the February draw, drawn by 

Brenda Cooper, runner up of January's draw. 

1st Malcolm Hunter 

 

No 40 

 

£40 

2nd Diane Collard 

 

No 28 

 

£20 

3rd Karen Selby 

 

No 60 

 

£10 

NEWSLETTER 

Last date for April copy will be Friday 28 March.  Email copy to 
sinningtonnewsletter@yahoo.co.uk or drop paper copy through 
the letter box of Barnyard, Riverside. 

VILLAGE HALL FACEBOOK 

If you are organising a village hall event you wish to advertise 
beyond the village, please send your article to Karen Selby at 
karen.selby67@googlemail.com 
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